
Dear Eagle Families,  

School starts Monday and we are so excited!!! We are ready for all our learners to come back. Take a 

look at the guidelines below so you are ready for the first day of school. 

 

Brick and Mortar students 

Please be wearing your mask as you exit your transportation – whether it is bus or car. You will be 

directed to an entrance.  

Go directly to your first period. WAIT! YOU DON”T KNOW WHAT YOUR FIRST PERIOD IS? Ok breathe! 

Check in HAC – you can see your schedule. The link to go to HAC is on our school website. If that doesn’t 

work don’t panic. There are lots of people to help the first day. They will tell you what your first class is 

and a schedule is waiting for you there. 

Bring your backpack, mask and lunch. 

 

Distance Learning students 

Make sure you are up bright and early and ready to log on to your first class! 

Go to Schoology and you can see your courses. There is a folder in each course that shows this week 

work. Folders will be updated every Friday night for the week ahead.  

Follow your schedule for each period.  Make sure you click to show you are present. This is very 

important as this is how we will be tracking attendance in each class. Look at this sheet here to learn 

how.  

We are here to help if you get stuck!  

 

Finally, here is an introduction form our Guidance Department for all students.  

https://vimeo.com/452624332 

 

See you Monday!! 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvimeo.com%2F452624332&data=02%7C01%7CKirstie.Gabaldon%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C3b0a4e493c534c8fd04b08d84b89b9e0%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637342402188653369&sdata=C%2F3FzzTzzMeyMihhnHpRTMcIKZjXAj2UutEch484ITM%3D&reserved=0

